
Subject: Re: More Fun with Capacitors
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 02 Nov 2010 15:33:36 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Yeah, I heard through the grapevine that Steve Brown accepted a position in Portland.  I am
happy for him but sad for all of us in Tulsa.

What's even more of a bummer is we really never got a chance to get things together while he
was here.  After little Eddie was born, I have had very little free time.  Seems like the rest of Tulsa
has been kind of sleepy too, because we haven't had many audio get-togethers at all.  So we just
didn't get the chance I would have liked.
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